Friday 1st May 2020
Good morning Year 2!  Good morning to all your parents too.            
Hello and a big happy smile to all of you.
Can you believe it’s the month of May already? 
Hope you’ve all had a good week. Thank you for all your emails and photographs and pictures, I look forward to getting them from you. I was pleased to see some of you when I was being a postman delivering your work; it was good to see your happy smiles. 
 I hope you enjoyed learning about Saint George and the dragon. If we were at school we would do lots of drama and act the story by the flag pole. You could do the same at home. You could be the brave princess, or the gallant knight or the terrifying dragon!
Thank you for working hard on your home school activities. I hope you are in a routine, do your schoolwork in the morning and other activities in the afternoon. This week in Literacy we will be looking at another Traditional Tale, “How Rabbit Stole the Fire” and in Numeracy we will be doing some more measuring.
Hope you all have a good weekend. Keep working hard and doing your very best for your Mums and Dads.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Keep yourselves safe, Year Two, keep smiling those happy smiles.
Sending you a big hug from Mrs. Hancock xxxxxx









 It’s certainly been strange not seeing you all. I miss every one of you.
I have enjoyed reading the emails and looking at the photographs and pictures that you have sent to the office. Remember you can email the office any time and I can pick them up                         admin.pewithall@halton.gov
Thank you so much to all of you for working so hard with your home school activities. You are doing SO well. 
Mums and Dads you are doing a brilliant job.  
I hope you are doing lots of fun things together with your family, I know lots of you have been baking, going for bike rides, walking your dogs and other exciting things.
I have been coming to school on some days. I am trying to get fit with Joe Wicks first thing in a morning and going for a walk every evening. I have been painting and decorating my bedroom and have even baked some bread! I have started a jigsaw with 1000 pieces! I’ll let you know how I get on with it. 
It’s now the beginning of our two weeks Easter holiday, I hope you have a lovely time, remember to keep enjoying reading. Hope you enjoy lots of Easter treats.
Once again, keep smiling Year 2, keep yourselves safe and have a lovely Easter         holiday         a big hug from Mrs. Hancock   xxxxxxxxxx


